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2020 Conference Announcement 

Conference Series is esteemed to invite you to join the 
“5th International Conference on Aesthetic Medicine and 
Cosmetology” which will be held from June 25-26, 2020 
at Bali, Indonesia which includes prompt keynote 
presentations, oral talks, poster presentations and 
exhibitions. 
 
The conference has been carefully designed to 
acknowledge the various recent researches going on in 
the field of dermatology. In addition to the 
presentations, the conference will provide its attendees 
to attend sessions of presentations and debates, 
workshops and symposiums as well as poster 
presentations. This conference on dermatology & 
cosmetology will deal with various tracks from the 
different fields of dermatology. This congress provides 
you with a unique opportunity to meet up with peers 
from both industry and academia. We co-cordially invite 
all concerned people to come and join us at our event 
and make it a successful one by your esteem 
participation. 
 
Major Sessions: 
 
Aesthetic Medicine | Surgical Methods and Non-Surgical 
methods of Aesthetic Procedures | Scars and Wounds | 
Acne and Treatment | Aging Science | Photo 
Rejuvenation | Hair Transplantation | Laser Hair 
Removal | Non-surgical Liposuction | Rhinoplasty | 
Breast Augmentation | Brachioplasty | Face Lifts | 
Carboxy Therapy | Dermatological diseases. 
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